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MATANUSKA-SUSITNA BOROUGH 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Type: Personal Use Christmas Tree Cutting Area  Tax ID: 8264000T00A-1 

 

The 2023 Personal Use Christmas Tree Cutting Area opens November 23, 2023. Christmas tree 

cutting will be allowed on Borough land within the specified area, located at the intersection of 

Church and Seldon Roads in the northwest corner camping area and the parking lot. The driveway 

is marked with signage.  

 

A permit is required prior to tree cutting.  Instructions and a location map for the 2023 Personal Use 

Christmas Tree Cutting Area may be obtained from brochure boxes located at the Mat-Su Borough 

Administration Building, located at 350 E. Dahlia Avenue, Palmer, the Christmas tree harvest area 

driveway located off Church Road, and on the Mat-Su Borough e-commerce site.  Permits can only 

be acquired online, https://ecommerce.matsugov.us/Pages/default.aspx. 

 
Please read the instructions and make sure you are familiar with the location of the Personal Use 

Christmas Tree Cutting Area and with all rules pertaining to the Personal Use Christmas Tree Cutting 

Area prior to cutting.   

 

The Personal Use Christmas Tree Cutting Area is open from November 23 until December 25, 2023. 

 

Please call the Land & Resource Management Division at 907-861-7867 if you have any 

questions. 
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